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Greetings fellow Legion Nobles and Ladies,
I am humbled by your support with entrusting me to be your Commander for the upcoming

year. Lady Lisa and I look forward to traveling and visiting many units and associations
throughout the year.

‘We want to invite you to join us as we take our convention to the "High Seas." The
Convention and Cruise will be April 24 - 28, 2025, departing out of Port Canaveral, Florida
on Royal Caribbean's Voyager of the Seas. Although we are taking the 94th Annual
Covention out to sea, we still plan on having the traditional conveation activities and much
more. Most of the IALOH events have been scheduled around the ship's activities so that you
can maximize your time. on board. The four mght cruise will port in Nassau, Bahamas and
RCCL's private island, Coco Cay.

Orlando International Airport (MCO) offers shuttle services directly to the port. There are
also many hotels in the area that offer free cruise parking and shuttle services if you have a
car and choose to stay the night before your cruise. A popular packet for cruisers is called the
"Fly. Snooze and Cruise" package. This great option includes airport pickup, hotel
accomeodation, shuttle to the ship on cruise day and airport dropoff after your cruise. There
arc many attractions for you to visit in the area such as Kennedy Space Center, Disney
World, Untversal Studios, Sea World and the great Florida beaches.

Many people have asked if family members can sign up for the cruise and the answer 1s
YES!! So, bring the family and make it a great vacation! Family members can register for the
cruise through Aristocrat Travel at www . aristocratiravelil.comialoh2023. This will allow
them to get the best available price and be able to enjoy all of the ship's activities. If they
would like to participate in any of the IALOH events, such as the welcome cocktail party and
contests, they must also complete the convention registration form.

We are planning some great activities including The Great Caribbean Duck Hunt, a door
decorating contest, a mim golf tournatment, scavenger hunt and a special Ladies Event.
Everyone is encouraged to participate.

We are looking forward to seeing you on board the Voyager in Port Canaveral, Florida
and trust you will have a great time. If you have any questions, please feel free to call or
email me (contact information is above).  Safe travels and we will see you on board...!!

Dave and Lisa



